
Dear Parents and Students,

I am looking forward to working with your children this year! We have some exciting
things happening in our classroom this school year.  We will be working on many different life
skills and applying them to every day.  Each week we will be making breakfast daily to practice
life skills along with academic skills.

Each child should begin school with the following items:

Extra clothing: shirts, pants/shorts, underwear, and socks in a bag labeled with your child’s
name on it

Bring Daily: a snack for your child & a water bottle

The following donations are appreciated, but are not required:

Vocational Supplies: (These can be sent in weekly if you want to donate)

Breakfast supplies: Eggs, cereal, pop tarts, pancake mix, oatmeal, yogurt, fruit,

Life skills supplies: tissues, old clothing (tshirts, socks, pants), paper plates, napkins, cups,
plastic forks and spoons, toothbrushes, toothpaste

Enjoy the rest of your summer and see you in September!

Ms. Sam
Special Education Teacher

High Bridge Elementary School


